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Shiner Lutheran Facebook page 

10:15 am COME WORSHIP IN PERSON   

OR 

SUNDAY May 21, 2023 

 

 

Our congregation encourages young musicians and will host a recital: 

Monday May 22 @ 6:00 pm—Students of Mallory Volkmann 

CHURCH COUNCIL  meets on Tuesday May 23 at  6:00 

 will be celebrated on Sunday May 21 

SHINER LUTHERAN CHURCH    

Vacation Bible School 

M-F July 10-14, 2023  

9 AM until Noon 

Registration is now open for students who will be in Pre-K—6th in Fall 2023   

Registration Deadline is June 19                 Cost:  $15 for each participating child 

Volunteer Registration Forms  must be completed by adults and older youth 

 

REGISTRATION FORMS can be found in the Gathering Place or                

in the attached documents. Sign up for an out-of-this-world VBS! 

Questions? Call or text Samantha Scott @ 832-492-4888 

We plan to highlight graduates in the Summer Quarterly Newsletter which will soon 

be published. Kindergarten, high school, college and advanced degree graduates will 

be listed along with parents, school, type of degree, and future plans. PLEASE submit 

information by May 25 to the church office—shinerudml@att.net or  361.594.2345.  



GENERAL FUND for April 2023 

Beginning Balance: $ 40,840.65 

Receipts on Budget: $  20,116.15 

Expenses on Budget: - ($ 16,477.33) 

Balance as of April 30: $  44,479.47 

BUILDING FUND for April 2023                  

Receipts for Bldg Fund for April:  $ 6,872.87                                                                                                                   

Monthly Payment:  ($ -11,002.78)                                  

Building Payment Balance for month: -($ 4,129.91 ) 

Bldg Fund Money Market Reserves: $ 120,284.89         

   IN PERSON: Bring to worship or drop off  at church office. 

   BY MAIL: Send to the church at P.0.Box 26, Shiner.  

   TEXT: Text an amount to 1-844-697-3838 and use credit or debit card. 

ELECTRONIC GIVING:  Go to our website www.shinerlutheran.org and click on Connect/Give to 

get a direct link to our electronic giving platform.   

Prayers of Concern for members and friends of the congregation include prayers for:   

Those who are ill: Virgie Barta Chumchal, Fred Chumchal, Mariam Clark, John Britsch, Jack Volkmann, 

John Fletcher, Fred Janszen, Eric Cleckler, Terry Muehr, Eva Lozano, Baby Volkmann, Ben Mozisek, 

Charity Kneifel, Kyle Auxier, Kathy Cullum, Bill Winkenwerder, Thomas Cliffe Sr. 

Those in eldercare residences: Carolyn Schroeder, Jeanette Kocian, Joyce Kneifel, Johnnie Valis, Laverne Valis, Oney 

Hagens, Buddy Remmers, Dorothy Vancura, Verline Esse, Iva Harbers, Billie Jay Hendricks 

Those deployed in the military:  Jonathan Albrecht 

This week we celebrate and remember in prayer these Baptism Anniversaries:  5/21 
Holly Heinsohn; 5/27 Blake Guettner, Hallie Guettner, Holdyn Guettner, Pat Dobson 

This week we wish Birthday Blessings to: 5/23 Brandon Siegel, Kelly Nerada; 5/25  
Atlanta Moore 

We celebrate the May 11, 2023 birth of Tessa Louise Rabke, daughter of Trent & Riley 
Rabke and granddaughter of Butch & Suzanne Rabke. 

Attendance in worship  5/7: 104           Online views:  176 

Offering for week ending 5/7:  General Fund: $  3,203.00     Building Fund:  $  10,887.00 

Electronic Giving is not included in the above amounts. 

Weekly budget needs:    General Fund: $ 4,260.59        Building Fund: $ 2,,539.10                                             

SCHEDULED This Week: 
 

SUNDAY May 21—Looking at the Lessons @ 9:00 am; Worship @ 10:15 am; 4-H at 6:00 pm 
 

MONDAY May 22—Dominoes @ 1:00 pm; Piano Recital for students of Mallory Volkmann @ 6:00 pm 
 

TUESDAY May 23—SNRC Devotions @ 10:00 am; Church Council @ 6:00 pm 
 

WEDNESDAY May 24—Brief Communion @ 1:30 pm 
 

THURSDAY May 25—Altar Guild @ 6:30 pm 

UPDATES & INFORMATION 

Flowers this week are given by Howard and Carol Gloor in honor of their grandson             

Grant Fischer’s birthday on May 18th. 


